



Dear EEB3-Community,


	 We would like to thank you very much for your generous support in spirit and funds. Over 
100 EEB3 Movember Hoodies were ordered and are visible in school and on the streets of 
Brussels. This alone should be considered a big success!

	 Furthermore, our EEB3 Ixelles Movember team has been able to raise 1,090€ (amount on 
November 29). Thank you so much for your confidence in us and your generosity! If you would 
like to make a/another donation, please use this link to do so (and thank you again): 


https://be.movember.com/donate/details?teamId=2320791 


	 Next year, we will be ready and prepared even earlier. Leading up to Movember 2019, we 
would like to involve more students, parents, and teachers to discover our options in managing 
our funds a little more locally and optimize our events. If you/your children would like to 
participate in this EEB3 Movember Project, please contact: taucheno@teacher.eursc.eu 

	 Below, you can see some members of your EEB3 Movember 2018 team sporting their 
furry facial gear during our Movember Monday Mustache Pageant. It was a lot of fun and 
informative, too. Now it’s time to get to the online polls and vote for your favorite mustache in 
school (if you want - no obligation). All the information can be found in the picture above and on 
the MS365 form:


http://bit.ly/eeb3mustachepageant 


Thank you again!


Sincerely,

Your EEB3 Movember Team

Who’s got the best “Stache” of 
EEB3 Movember 2018?

Go 
vote!

http://bit.ly/eeb3mustachepageant 

You 
can 
win 

prizes
!!!
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